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Hello,

| am writing in support of Southern Airways and the Altoona airport. They are reliable,
affordable, and safe transportation. | typically use Southern Airways out of Altoona to fly to
Baltimore. The Baltimore Beltway and traffic are a hazard to folks like me who are unfamiliar
with the roadways. Flying to Baltimore, especially at the low fare, is a great help and stress
reliever. | use Southern Airways out of Altoona for personal (cruses out of the Port of
Baltimore) and business travel (meetings at Johns Hopkins).

Thank you for taking the time to read my email.

Jenifer
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